
Pen Portrait 

I qualified as a teacher in 1994 and became the Headteacher of Black Horse Hill Infant School in 
2009. From working in the school community for many years, I know the positive contribution that 
Hilbre makes to the lives of the young people who attend. I am pleased that I now have the 
opportunity to give something back to the school and the community as a trustee. I am proud to say 
that I am an ex-pupil of Hilbre and my daughter attended the school from 2015-2020.  I joined the 
board in 2022. 

I live locally and in my spare time enjoy walking, reading and spending time with my family.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


